
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Everyone is invited to join us upon adjournment of convention on Wednesday, 
evening, May 21st, for hors d’eouvres with a cash bar at our Convention 
Delegates Meet & Greet.  We also offer non-alcoholic drinks and hors d’eouvres 
at our Friendship Social in Strategy Room 7. 
 
 

 
 

The Niagara CUPE District Council is hosting a BBQ on Thursday, May 22nd after 
Convention adjourns.  More details will be available at registration at Convention 
on Wednesday, where a limited number of tickets will be on sale for this fun 
event – come planning to attend!  
 
 

 
 
CUPE Ontario will again host its “Celebration of Service” Banquet on Friday 
evening, May 23rd in the Elizabeth Room of the Crowne Plaza Hotel (formerly 
the Brock Hotel).  The cost is $30.00 per person for an amazing evening with a 
wonderful dinner, a tribute to retiring staff, music and dancing.  Limited tickets 
for this CUPE Ontario tradition will also be on sale at registration on 
Wednesday – plan to get them before they sell out! 
 
 
Cope 343         sj\conv2008\ConventionEvents.flyer 


